
The Nueces River Authority is soliciting RFQ's to enter into an agreement with a qualified 
individual, firm, of corporation to conduct an engineering assessment of the City of Alice, 
Texas Southside Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP).  This facility in one of 13 WWTP's 
discharging into San Fernado Creek thence Baffin Bay.  The Southside WWTP facility is in 
need of repairs.  Thei project will assess the facility and prepare an application for the Texas 
Water Development Board's Clean Water State Revolving Fund.  The overall goal of the 
project is to improve water qualit in San Fernando Creek and Baffin Bay.  
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